
MOT	Little	League	families:
RainedOut,	the	service	that	we	use	for	texting	field	closures	and	announcements,	has	

informed	us	that	beginning	Friday,	November	1st,	they	will	charge	each	family	$7.30	annually	
to	receive	texts	from	this	service.	

Email	notifications	from	RainedOut will	continue	to	be	free.

With	this	news,	MOT	Little	League	is	now	evaluating	our	texting	options.

If	you	receive	a	text	or	email	from	RainedOut requesting	money,	do	not send	a	payment.

We	will	notify	you	if	we	make	changes	to	our	notification	process.	
If	so,	will	give	you	instructions	on	how	to	sign	up	for	any	new	texting	system.


